

Name : _____

<https://whatistheurl.com>

Read and answer the questions please.

This is Kate. She's a teacher. She works at the nearby school. She's friendly to her students. She teaches Mathematics. She gets up at 5 o'clock in the morning. After the shower, she eats breakfast at 6 o'clock. At 8 o'clock, she goes to school by school bus.

Kate starts her first class at 9 o'clock. She always starts the class with a smile. She helps the students on their questions and doubts. Once her classes are done in the morning, she eats lunch in the afternoon with her colleagues. She returns home at 5 o'clock.

After returning home, she meditates for some time to relax her mind and body. Then she starts cooking for dinner. After dinner, she watches her favorite shows for some time. She goes to sleep after a half an hour time gap. Because she knows that it is not good for her eyes to sleep immediately after watching TV or mobiles.



1. What's her name?
2. What is her profession?
3. Where does she work?
4. Does she go by school bus?
5. Does she get up at 4 o'clock?
6. Is she friendly to her students?
7. Does she eat her breakfast at 6 o'clock?
8. Does she start the class with a smile?
9. Does she meditate in the morning?
10. Does she sleep immediately after watching TV?

<https://whatistheurl.com>

Please visit our site for worksheets and charts <https://whatistheurl.com/>

iSLCollective.com